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I would like to express my strong support for HB2004 to establish rank choice voting 

in Oregon. Rank choice voting allows citizens to better support the candidates for 

office that they feel will best represent them and the issues they feel strongly about 

without having to worry about what they think others will do or whether they would be 

'throwing away their vote' by choosing a third party candidate or someone less 

favored to win. Passing this bill into law in Oregon would send a clear message in 

support of a democracy where people have a true hand in how they are governed 

and also in showing that the politicians currently in power care about their 

constituents and their voice and will do what they can to support that.  


